
 
 
Dear Bulldogs, 
 
We are excited about your arrival and looking forward to working with you on your on-campus room 
selection. Check your UGA email May 23 for an update on your opportunity to choose a 
space. Appointment times to choose will begin the week of June 3.  
  
University Housing is available to answer your questions from Monday to Friday, between 8 a.m. 
and 5 p.m. You can contact us via email, phone or visit our website using the contact information 
below.  
  
  
Sincerely,  
Kim Ellis  
Associate Director for Assignments and Contracts  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
Housing.uga.edu | 706-542-1421 
 
 

https://housing.uga.edu/

